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    Annual Holiday Party 
 

December 19, 2017 
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Sign up sheets will be posted at the front desk 

 
R.S.V.P. Only 

 

Licensed  
Assisted Living  
& Memory Care 

 

14650 Lakeside Circle 
Sterling Heights, MI, 48313 

 (586) 532-7601 
(586) 532-7601 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED 

Do you have a special skill or talent that you would like to share?  Do you enjoy being 
an extra set of hands?  Residents and Family Member volunteers are always welcome 

and appreciated! Talk to Jennifer or Tonya today! 
         TRAVEL THE WORLD  

          WITH US IN  
         2017 

 
This month we are traveling to the 

Country of England.  Each month we 
celebrate a different country and cul-
ture.  Please join the fun, there are 

many English themed activities 
planned this month 

JOIN THE FUN! 
  Assisted Living and Memory Care 

November 
 
 

~Please see the Activity calendar for planned events.  
There is much to do this month, so enjoy! 
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Staff Birthdays 

 

11/1 Natoria W. 11/27 Dericka  K.   

11/5 Joshua P. 11/29 Latrina G. 

11/10 Evelyn H. 11/29 Maleena M. 

11/16 Haley M. 

11/17 Heather W. 

11/26 David S 

 
Resident Birthdays 

 

Dear Residents and Families, 

Happy November! We’ve 
been spoiled with warmer 
than usual fall weather, and I 
hope everyone was able to 
enjoy some extra time out-
side in the yard or at the ci-
der mill. It seems hard to be-
lieve that the holiday season 
is upon us. It comes faster 
each and every year!  During 
this Thanksgiving season, I 
think it’s important for all of 
us to share what we are 
thankful for in our lives. We 
all have so many things to be 
thankful for, including hav-
ing the opportunity to spend 
time together in this commu-
nity. Be on the lookout for 
leaves throughout the com-
munity, which will display 
what we are thankful for.  
Please save the date for our 
Annual Holiday Party which 
will take place on Tuesday 
December 19th from 6-8pm. 
We will have a list to RSVP 
at the front desk, so please be 
sure to sign up sooner rather 
than later, as space is limited. 
It will be a wonderful even-
ing to celebrate the holiday 
season with family and 
friends.  

Wishing everyone a very 
Happy Thanksgiving!  

From the Director 
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